

Dedicated to children with cancer

May 22, 2014

Baron Tours Attn. Mike Kaplan, Laya Ash 17500 MacDuff Ave Olney, MD 20832

Dear Mike and Laya,

On behalf of the Sunshine Kids and their families, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of the discount on the motor coach on our Washington D.C. Adventure. Your contribution helped to make this year's trip an unforgettable experience for a very special group of courageous young cancer patients from across the United States.

The Kids are still talking about their trip to the Greater Washington, D.C. area and the people who made it all possible! Thanks to your extraordinary gift, the Kids had the opportunity to make friendships and memories that will last them a lifetime. It is our hope that they will be able to call upon these experiences and newfound friends to find additional strength and confidence to help in their fight against cancer.

Thank you once again for your continued support. We feel fortunate to have friends like you who help to make each day brighter and better for children with cancer. We look forward to seeing you at next year's And was a fantash - for your clients of hourses.

John Shows & Markey & Rest & Rowers & Rower Washington D.C. Adventure!

Sincerely yours,

THE SUNSHINE KIDS

Brooks Tomb

Director, Regional Offices

Thurs Tol

To provide you with accurate records for tax purposes, this is to confirm that no goods or services have been provided in exchange for your charitable gift. You should retain this acknowledgment as federal tax provisions may require that you have it in order to deduct your charitable contribution.

Western Region 662 N. Van Ness Ave. #203

National Office 2814 Virginia Street Los Angeles, CA 90004 • (323) 769-2520 Houston, Texas 77098 • (713) 524-1264

Eastern Region 2 Hartford Square West, Suite #2-210 Hartford, CT 06106 • (860) 904-5493